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Jesus told his disciples a parable to show them that they should always 
pray and not give up 
 
 
 
 

 

Award Winners  
This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 

Reception – Millie-Anne G, Year 1- Isaac P, Year 2- Willow E, Year 3- Lili-Grayce R 
Year 4- Kaitlyn H, Year 5- Kai M, Year 6- Codie H 

This week’s ‘Writing Award’ winners are: 
Rec – Oliver H, Year 1- Veda R, Year 2- Oneil M, Year 3- Brett P, 

Year 4- Daniel D, Year 5- Dominic L, Year 6 – Leejon B 

This week’s ‘Values’ winners are: 
Nursery –  Harvey P, Reception- Phillip M, Year 1- Ethan S, Year 2- Corey H,  

Year 3- Kailah G, Year 4- Harvey G, Year 5- Kyle R, Year 6- Hollie O 
Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – Heidi K & Daisy P (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 

Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’, ‘Writing’ and ‘Values’ Awards are invited to our assembly 
on Friday, 15th July at 9.00am.  

 

 
 
 
 
 

Sports Day  
We have had to make the decision not to go ahead with Sports Day on Monday, 11th 
July. We will try our best and fit it in, weather permitting, during the final two weeks.    

Nursery will have a separate event on Monday, 18th July, 11.15am for morning and 3.00pm for 
afternoon children.  Obviously, this will also be weather permitting – we will send out a group text on 

the day to notify you of any changes! 

Clubs 

             All Clubs will be cancelled on Thursday, 14th July. 
Summer Fair 

Thank you for supporting the summer fair, the weather wasn’t kind so some of our plans had to 
change but it was still a good turnout. We made a magnificent £810.10, thank you for all your support. 

Lucky programme number is 15 – if you have this programme call at the office to collect your prize. 

Class Photos 
Please return any orders by 9.00am Monday, 11th July so we can send them off and your 

photos will back by the end of term. The photos are displayed in the main entrance. 

Card Payments 
We now have a credit/debit card machine so can accept 

payments for dinners, uniform & trips by card. 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Justice’ 
 

“Blessed are they who maintain justice, who constantly do what is right.” 
 

Psalm 106:3 

Attendance 
The attendance percentage for the whole school 

w/e 7th July 2016 is 88%   
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

The winning class is Year 4 with 92.9% 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

DATE EVENT DETAILS 

13.7.16 Singing Club - Cats Please return slip and contribution 

14.7.16 Y4 Crown Green Bowling  

15.7.16 Nursery Graduation 2.30pm in School 

19.7.15 Y6 Gullivers World Please return slip and contribution 

20.7.16 Y6 Leavers Meal  

21.7.16 End of Year Celebration Assembly 9.30am in School 

22.7.16 School Closes  2.30pm 

1.9.16 School Re-opens  

28.10.16 Finish for Half Term 3.30pm 

3.11.16 School Re-opens  

18.12.16 Finish for Christmas 2.30pm 

4.1.17 School Re-opens  

E-Safety - Each week we will aim to share with you some useful websites that can help keep children safe 

when online. This week we are sharing:  
  

Keeping Young Children Safe Online: Children love using technology and are learning to navigate 
websites, online games and consoles, and touch screen technology like iPads and smartphones from a 
younger and younger age. This advice contains top tips for parents and carers for keeping young children safe 
online. www.childnet.com/resources/keeping-young-children-safe-online 

Clubs for Summer 2 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, KS2 Tag/Touch Rugby 
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y4/5/6 Cricket Club, KS2 Singing 

Wednesday – Homework, KS2 Mini Tennis/Athletics 
Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y2/3 Rounders Club, Y4/5/6 Rounders Club, 

Y4/5/6 Dance Club 
Friday – Homework,  

 

Uniform 
Please make sure all uniform is 

clearly named.  Children are losing 
jumpers/cardigans/hoodies and with 

220 wearing the same uniform 
without a name it is almost 

impossible to identify missing 
uniform. 

School Trips 
We have a few trips over the last weeks of term.  
Please make sure you return the permission slip & 
the voluntary contribution.  If you are struggling 
with the contribution please speak to Mrs Walters 
and we can arrange to extend the deadline for 
payments. 

Lunchtime Award  
Reception & Year 1 

Leah P, Y3 
Patrick H, Y3 

 

Borwick Hall 
Please return the permission slip and £20 deposit for the 

residential trip to Borwick Hall 8th to 11th November. 
 


